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The 2022 growing season was drier than normal and received very little rain. The summer was 
mild, but there was a heat spike around Labor Day weekend and rain in mid-September which 
kept us all on our toes. The vineyards and fruit load were managed according to how much water 
was available for each individual vineyard. The harvest began with a record early start on July 29th 
and also concluded earlier than most years in mid to late September. Overall, the 2022 growing 
season provided lower yields with smaller berry and cluster sizes, which should offer stellar quality.
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